
Let’s make experts for the world 
of work together!
By giving feedback, you will improve the quality of vocational 
education and training.

To the
workplace

By cooperating with a vocational institution, workplaces and companies can find 
solutions to their changing competence needs. The operating conditions and 
competitiveness of the sector can be improved through competence 
development. 

We would therefore like to hear about workplace instructors’ 
and workplace representatives’ experiences of the daily 
guidance work and cooperation with the educational 
institution. A nationwide feedback survey is sent to all 
workplaces that have had students with 
an apprenticeship or training agreement. 

The survey is carried out by 
the Finnish National Agency for Education 
in cooperation with secondary level vocational institutions.



Working
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Thank you
for guiding 
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with training and/or

apprentice
agreements!

The questionnaire is sent to workplaces that have trained students with an apprentice or training agreement. 
Responding takes approximately 5 minutes.

The feedback results will be reported in an anonymous statistical format in 
the vipunen.fi statistics service provided by the education administration. 
The results specific to the workplace will be used by the vocational institution.

The survey monitors the workplace's satisfaction with the actions of the vocational institution in organising 
education and training in cooperation with the workplace. The survey does not assess the student. 

The questions are related to the everyday partnership: the customer-oriented 
approach of the activities, the agreement process, guidance, support and quality. 

The answers will be used to monitor and develop the quality of vocational 
education and training and as part of the funding for the institution.

SURVEY TO WORKPLACES: 
The workplace representative is requested to give feedback twice a year. 
The questionnaire is sent by the educational institution.

SURVEY TO WORKPLACE INSTRUCTORS: 
Workplace instructors are requested to give feedback after a completed 
on-the-job-learning period at the workplace. The questionnaire is sent to the 
responsible workplace instructor named in the apprenticeship or training 
agreement, who may forward it to the person that has in practice been involved in the 
guidance of the student more. The questionnaire is sent by the Finnish National Agency 
for Education.

For more information on the survey, contact your partner vocational institution.
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